Association of University and College Empmyees

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.)

July 12, 1977
Mr. R. A. Grant
Director

EmpToyee Relations
U.B.C: :

Dear Mr. Grant,

Re: Notification as per Article 6.04 of Collective Agreement.

Please. be advised that a one time special éssessment of $5.00 should
be deducted August, 1977 from each member of AUCE Local 1 as passed by
referendum ballot July, 1976.

Sincere1y,

Fed o

Pat Gibson

President, AUCE Local 1
cc. R. Seeley, Senior Accountant - Payroll

*J. Poole, Director of Data Processing

P.S. See arrangement August 1976.
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